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Summary 

This bill would add a new additional requirement for postsecondary institutions to be eligible 
for state financial aid programs, like the state grant program.  The new requirement would be 
for institutions to prominently display on their websites information about post-graduation 
employment and earnings outcomes for students’ specific fields of study. 

Also, institutions are required to annually report this information to the Office of Higher 
Education (OHE), and OHE is required to randomly audit institutions for compliance and to 
report instances of noncompliance to the legislature. 
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